
8th November 2019 

EYFS HALLOWEEN WALK 

Well done to the Nursery and Reception 
children who took part in the Halloween Walk, 
they raised £1,638.82!!!  Thank you to the 
Parents/Carers for your continued support. 
 

YEAR 1 PARENT PHONIC INFORMATION 

MEETING       

On Thursday 14th November we will be 
hosting an information evening to inform 
parents how to help their children pass their the 
statutory Phonics Screening Check.  Parents will 
also find out their childs result in the first 
practise Phonics test.  The meeting will be held 
in the KS2 hall from 5.30pm to 6.00pm.  There 
is a creche for children as this meeting is just 
for parents.  We look forward to seeing you 
there.  Year 1 Team. 

                      
CHRISMAS HOLIDAY CLUB 

We initially planned to offer 4 days Holiday 
Care this Christmas but due to exceptional 
circumstances this will now not be possible 
and the Club will be closed.  We will open as 
normal at the February half term. 
 

PE KIT 
Parents/Carers are reminded that for PE, 
children are expected to wear a plain white or 
blue t-shirt with plain dark coloured shorts. 
Shorts must be worn for Gym lessons for 
safety, but tracksuit bottoms are acceptable 
for Games. Football shirts must not be worn.  
Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

TT ROCKSTARS 

TT Rockstars are holding a national competition 
next week.  From November 11th until 
November 16th children can participate in a 
competition competing against schools across 
England to answer the most questions you can 
on TTRS!  Please encourage your children to go 
online and practise their Times Tables as there 
are opportunities to win prizes for school! 

            
 

SCHOOL MEALS 

Please could we remind Parents that School 
Meals for children need to be paid in advance at 
the beginning of the week.  Children in 
Reception, Year 1 and 2 are provided with a 
free school meal.  Payment can be made by 
cash or card in the office or online through 
SimsPay.  If you would like to sign up to 
SimsPay please call in or ring the school office 
for an activation code.  If you wish to change 
your child’s lunch arrangement please allow one 
week’s notice as meals are ordered in advance.  
Thank you. 

 

ALDI SPORTS KIT STICKERS 

 

 

Aldi’s Kit for Schools promotion is 
giving 20 primary schools the 
chance to win £20,000 to kick-
start a health legacy for their 
school. Every school who enters 
by completing their Aldi’s Kit for 
Schools poster will also receive an 
exclusive school sports kit! We 
would be grateful if any stickers 
collected from Aldi could be 
handed in at the School Office.  
Thank you! 

     

SCHOOL TERM DATES 2020/21 

The term dates for the next 
school year are now on our 
website. 

 

     P.T.O. 



ATTENDANCE WINNERS 

Well done to Cherrie Behan 1GS and Sophie 
Findlay 3TB on achieving 100% attendance. 
Well done to 1FH, 2CP, 3TB, 3CS, 3KT, 4BK, 
4CR, 5VW, 5RB, 5LJ, and 6JH for achieving over 
95% attendance and receiving an extra 5 
minutes play time! 
 

GOLDEN TICKET WINNERS  

 
Ava Walsh 1GS 
Amelia Ganley 3CS 

 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 

RGG – Alfie Doyle 
RHM – Erin Ward 
RVH – Oliver Allsopp 
1GS – Jake Tucker 
1FH – Isaac Priday 
1SB – Lucas Tierney 
2CP – Ava Rose Jones 
2HN – Chloe Comer 
2HW – George 
Dempsey 
3TB – Rinelle 
Quaintance 

3KT – Godina Agyeman 
Godwill 
3CS – Nevaeh Sparrow 
4VG – Nevaeh Nevin 
4BK – Liam Holt 
4CR – Isabelle Brookes 
5LJ – Kudzai Mhende 
5VW – Alfie Craig 
5RB – Aaira Naveed 
6EP – Hannah Fahey 
6JH –  Zainab Kaffo 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:  

Evie-Blue Blake - RHM 
Ishanvi Padhy - RVH 
Marwan Bubaker - RVH 
Hashim Butt – RHM 
Ellie Fahey – RHM 

 

Sireen Jena - RVH 
Corey Newton – 6JH 
Oscar Bell – 5RB 
Lili Carding – 5LJ 

SECURITY                             

Please note the school will not be held 
responsible for any loss of bikes or trolleys 
left onsite during the school day.  Please 
secure bikes with a suitable lock.  Thank 
you. 

 

 


